1/16/2019

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

[bookmark: _GoBack]YES! We, along with the 4 other Local Unions, are back at the bargaining table with your Employer here in Providence, RI.  This “kick-off”, we concluded 3 productive days.  Both sides exchanged proposals based solely on “language”.  This is a normal pace and can be viewed positively.  Our intention is to establish a total agreement on all language issues prior to begin dealing with economics.  As the days proceed, we will of course, continue to attempt communication with the membership.  We do have three full day sessions scheduled for next week.  In the meanwhile, continue to do the great job you always do for your Employer and your community in which you serve.  Please do not listen to rumors as this is the “season” in which they spread.  If you have concerns, contact your Shop Steward or Union Representative, or call the Union Office.  

For The Opportunity Of Serving You
I Thank You And Remain,
Sincerely and Fraternally,

Mark A. Espinosa
President
UFCW Local 919
